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38 talbot rd 16/07/2017  21:35:072017/3692/P COMMNT monica teversham I welcome the more open and consultative approach of this application and hope that this will 

continue throughout any building work which might be given permission.Please can you 

minimise and manage any construction traffic in Millfield Lane as used by public throughout 

the year, including people with disabilities, children, dog walkers . Also, pond entrance 

please not to be used as turning space!

39a Brondesbury 

Villas

London

NW6 6AJ

16/07/2017  17:24:572017/3692/P COMMNT Judith Perle I did not see the previous planning application which was refused, but I understand that the 

current application is much more modest. My only requests would be that impact on the 

Ladies Pond, and access to it, be minimised and that construction traffic in Millfield Lane be 

very carefully controlled and monitored. Also, that workers on the site respect the peace and 

quiet of the area as much as possible.
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